
No. RD-0026 
 
From: Marti Tsypin 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2002 1:36 PM 
To: 'comment@bpa.gov' 
Subject: Public Interest Proposal 
 
 
 
As a power-buying resident of the Northwest, I strongly urge you to support 
the Public Interest Proposal being submitted by the Sierra Club, NRDC and 
others.  Renewable energy, conservation and the protection of salmon 
spawning grounds are important goals for the BPA to work towards.  Someone 
needs to be the leader on these issues of importance for the Pacific 
Northwest and the nation, and Bonneville is in a perfect position to do so. 
Please take advantage of this opportunity. 
 
 Marti Frank Tsypin 
 Project Coordinator 
 Portland Energy Conservation, Inc. (PECI) 
 503.595.4478 
 mtsypin@peci.org 
 
 
 


